
Morena Boulevard Construction Activities 
Mid-Coast Trolley project construction will be ongoing on Morena Boulevard, from Clairemont 

Drive to Tecolote Road. Initial activities will include traffic barrier installation, vegetation 

removal, utility installation, and wall construction for the future light rail infrastructure. 

To accommodate this work, the southbound lane of Morena Boulevard closest to the 

railroad tracks (the furthest west lane) will be closed to traffic for the duration of the project. 

Additionally, various portions of Morena Boulevard between Balboa Avenue and Tecolote 

Road may be reduced to one lane in either direction throughout the life of the project. 

Specific locations for lane reductions will vary as crews make progress on the new trolley 

line. Please follow traffic control signage. 

Road conditions will change throughout the construction process and motorists, cyclists, 

and pedestrians should use extra caution when traveling near the work area and remain 

aware of travel speed and road conditions. 

Additional truck traffic should be anticipated during this work.  

Work hours are Monday through Friday, 7 a.m. to 5 p.m. Traffic controls will remain in place 

24 hours a day. Intermittent weekend work will sometimes be required. 

Crews will minimize impacts to neighboring residents and businesses as much as possible.

Please note, construction schedules may change with very little notice.
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About the Project
The Mid-Coast Trolley project will extend Trolley service from the Old Town Transit Center to the University City Community, serving 
major activity centers such as Mission Bay Park, the VA Medical Center, UC San Diego, and Westfield UTC. Nine new stations will be 
constructed. Major construction work began in 2016, with service anticipated to begin in 2021. 

To be added to our project email list, please go to KeepSanDiegoMoving.com/MidCoast.


